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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that indigenous peoples’ organizations,
particularly those concerned with indigenous women and young people,
participate fully in the design, implementation, monitoring and evaluation of
policies and programmes related to the Millennium Development Goals. This
includes participation in the preparations for the summit on the Millennium
Development Goals through national consultation processes and in decision-
making on the proposed summit outcome.
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